
The City of Florala has a vacancy for Police Officer position, certified officer preferred. Applications will 
be accepted starting July 23, 2025, and will close on August 7, 2025, at 5 PM. Applications and job 
description can be located on the city website: cityofflorala.com or can be picked up at City Hall located 
at 22975 Seventh Avenue between 8 AM and 5 PM (closed from 12-1 for lunch).” 
City of Florala is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
 
 


